
    

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Friends, 

 

We hope 2022 has been manageable.  

 

We look forward to welcoming you to Falfurrias. Land of hearts Delight.  

 

2022 has been a year of change and good news.  In the midst of Colorado’s worst drought 

on record, I found excellent grass in Falfurrias Texas.  We have not grown any grass in 

Julesburg this year and have just a hint of green at Matheson.  

 

The Foundation Herd of the Beefmaster Breed was moved to Falfurrias in late February.  

In March, we weaned an excellent set of calves and had a great breed up on the ongoing 

cow herd.  

 

The herd was sold to Bobby and Sherri Patton in May.  Through the beginning of the 

summer, we received timely rains and have just now had 4-6 inches over the entire ranch.  

 

For the first time since 2012 the entire herd will be on display for the bull sale; older cow 

pairs, first calf heifer pairs, long yearling heifers as well as our yearling keep bulls. 

 

We calved 320 cows this summer.  This closed cow herd (80-year genetic experiment) is 

thriving and stronger than ever.    

 

Bobby and I are excited to invite you here to see the Foundation herd of the Beefmaster 

breed in action.  

 

Abrazos, 

 

Bobby & Alex 

 

 

TO VIEW BULL VIDEO PLEASE VISIT OUR WEBSITE 

http://www.thefoundationbeefmasters.com/annualsale.htm 
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